
 

From: Social Housing Now [mailto:socialhousingbc@gmail.com]  
Sent: April-29-16 8:39 AM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Delegation Request 

Mayor and Council 
City of Burnaby 
c/o Office of the City Clerk 
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC, V5G 1M2 
 
 
April 29, 2016 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
We are writing to request an opportunity to appear as a delegation before Council on Monday, 
May 16, 2016.  
 
We are members of the Stop Demovictions Burnaby Campaign, which is comprised of local 
Metrotown residents and volunteers from the Metrotown Residents Association, the Alliance 
Against Displacement, and A.C.O.R.N. Burnaby.  
 
We would like to present a report based on the results of a survey we did that captures the social 
impact on renters of the increasing number of demolitions and evictions in the Metrotown 
neighbourhood. 
 
Our speakers will be: 
 
Astrid Castaneda (6695 Mckay Ave, Suite 114, Burnaby, BC  V5H 2X4) 
asjane2005@gmail.com 
Ivan Drury (7006 Kitchener Street, Burnaby, BC  V5A 1K9)  
ivandrury@gmail.com 
  
Thank you for your attention to this request, and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Ric Erb, on behalf of the Stop Demovictions Burnaby Campaign 
503 – 6555 Bonsor Ave 
Burnaby, B.C. 
V5H-3E9  
 

DELEGATION 
2016 MAY 16

Copied to: 
  Acting City Manager 
  Dir. Planning & Building


